HPHC DMV: Please fill out National Headquarters Survey on Property Use

Achille Acolatse
April 6, 2022

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

Our national headquarters is conducting a study on the use of buildings for
local church activities.

To help in the analysis, they would like us (members aged 12 and up) to fill
out this quick survey airtable,com/shrQajDgCir39kRul.

Please take a moment to complete the survey regarding the Capital
Heavenly Parent’s Holy Community use of the Washington Times Building
for church activities.

Thank youl!
--Pastor Achille Acolatse












